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Juba, South Sudan—NEC held a press conference to announce the
outcome of the NEC Operational Planning retreat and launch the
official website for the NEC. 56 participants from NEC, Media
houses,  international  partners,  and  others  attended  this
event.

During this press conference Honorable Professor Abednego Akok
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Kacuol, the chairperson of the National Elections Commission
(NEC), and Deputy Chairperson Honorable Gabriel Gabriel Deng
briefed the participants on the outcome of the Operational
Planning, adoption of regulations, and signing of the code of
conduct. The Spokesperson of the NEC spokesperson, Honorable
George  Lemi  Yata  launched  the  website  and  took  the
participants  through  its  contents.

The commission then answered questions raised by the media
about  the  legal  framework,  budget  and  finance,  and  the
website.
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The National Election Commission is preparing for national
elections,  scheduled  for  22  December  2026.  To  implement
elections, the NEC will rely on a field structure consisting
of a High Committee at a state-level (SHEC) in each of the ten
states.   Each  SHEC  consists  of  a  chairperson,  deputy
chairperson,  and  three  committee  members  appointed  by  the
NEC.  

In April and May 2024, the members of the NEC visited the
States to meet with stakeholders and consult about for SHEC
appointments.  On  17  June  2024,  the  Chair  of  NEC,  Prof.
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Abednego Akok Kachuol, announced the establishment of the High
Committees  at  the  State-level.  The  fifty  (50)  committee
members took their oath of office in Juba on 11 July 2024 and
will begin the task of refurbishing their offices.    

To prepare the SHECs for their task, NEC with the support of
the UN-Integrated Electoral Assistance Team (UN-IEAT), will
deliver  an  Induction  Workshop  from  08-11  October  2024  in
Juba.  


